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Comments: Comments on North Fork Nooksack Project #58218.

 

Dear Mt. Baker District Ranger Uloth,

 

I'm writing to provide scoping comments for the North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project #58218.

 

The National Forests are one of the few land designations that protect our forests and watersheds. Do we really

need to be logging sections of them for funding? What is the estimated revenue from this project? It seems the

USFS could focus more on recreational revenue. I for one wouldn't mind paying twice as much for a Northwest

Forest Pass. Maybe release the estimated revenue from this project and start a fundraiser to mitigate some of

the logging.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit public comments,

 

Grady McCombs


